February 23, 1996

Mr. A.J. Weberman Independent Research Associates P.O. Box 2091 New York, New York 10013-0875

Dear Mr. Weberman:

This is in response to your handwritten note on the first of several pages of CIA documents that were received by the Review Board on February 23, 1996.

Although there are no Record Information Forms (RIF) accompanying the documents you enclosed, they appear to be documents released in this form by the CIA, not the Review Board, prior to the Board being created. Assuming that is the case, these records will be reviewed by the Board for release of additional information. As I stated in my last letter to you, it is more constructive when you send us documents if you include the RIFs.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk
Associate Director for Communications